

PUBLIC WORKSHOP

WE WANT YOUR OPINION!

The Village is undertaking a Comprehensive Plan to help shape its future for the next 10 years.



THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 15TH, 2024



6:30-9:00PM



VILLAGE HALL - MEETING ROOM 9 FAIR LAWN DRIVE WASHINGTONVILLE, NY 10992

This will be a freeform "hands on" workshop, and you may arrive anytime between 6:30-8:30PM.

Door prizes and refreshments will be available.



FOR MORE INFORMATION:

CONTACT: Trustee Donna Jacaruso -DJacaruso@washingtonville-ny.gov **VISIT:** https://www.washingtonville-ny.gov/documents/comprehensive-plan-2023/